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Internet Use Policy  

for 

 United States Government Documents 

 in the 

 Drake University Law Library 

 

 
The Drake University Law Library's Government Documents department is committed to 

providing unimpeded access, at no cost, to information emanating from Federal 

government agencies, in accordance with the guidelines and requirements of the Federal 

Depository Library Program.  This service will be available not only to the library's 

primary clientele, the faculty and students of the Drake University Law School, but also 

to members of the general public. 

 

In order to fulfill the above mission of service as a Depository Library, the Law School 

provides equal access for all patrons to the increasing array of Federal agency resources 

available via the Internet using the following guidelines:   

 

 Free access to Internet resources is available to all users via personal 

computers located on the Library's main level; 

 

 There are no fees for use of the computers (other than standard printing 

fees paid by all Library patrons); 

 

 There are no age or status restrictions to computer use; 

 

 The Law Library uses no filtering software to restrict Internet access. 

 

 Reference assistance is provided for all users of Federal electronic 

resources upon request; 

 

 

This policy will be reviewed annually by the Law Librarians. 


